
  
 
October 27, 2023 
 
 
 
The Honorable June Robinson  The Honorable Timm Ormsby 
Washington State Senate   House of Representatives 
PO Box 40466     PO Box 40600 
Olympia, WA 98504-0466   Olympia, WA 98504-0600 
 
Dear Senator Robinson and Representative Ormsby: 
 
The Department of Enterprise Services (DES) is pleased to forward the Information Technology 
Contracts Report in accordance with the 2023-25 Operating Budget, SB 5187 section 153(4).  
 
The report includes 93% of agencies and institutions of higher education that were required to 
submit.  
 
This report is available on the DES publication and reports website, 
https://des.wa.gov/about/forms-publications/publications-reports. 
 
If there are any questions, concerns, or additional information we can provide, please contact 
Rebecca Linville, Interim Assistant Director of Contracts and Procurement at (360) 688-0586 or 
rebecca.linville@des.wa.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tara C. Smith 
Director 
 
cc:  David Schumacher, Director, Office of Financial Management 
       Pamela Duncan, Chief Transformation Officer, Department of Enterprise Services 
       Ann Larson, Chief External Affairs Officer, Department of Enterprise Services 
       Ashley Howard, Chief Financial Officer, Department of Enterprise Services 
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